
From: Donna Head   

Sent: January 11, 2021 8:48 AM 

To: clerk@hamilton.ca 

Subject: City Initiative CI-20-A 1400 Baseline Rd., Stoney Creek 

 

Good morning, 

 

I understand that the Hamilton Planning Committee is proposing the building of maisonette apartments, 

townhouses, etc at 1400 Baseline Rd., Stoney Creek. Our family is objecting to this plan. 

Baseline Rd that flows into Winston Rd, Grimsby has become a busy traffic and pedestrian 

thoroughfare over th past several years due to the high density development both at Fifty Rd, 

Casablanca Blvd and in between. Baseline Rd does not accommodate vehicle and pedestrian traffic at 

all well. 

To add more high density development, more vehicles, more foot traffic to an area that is all ready 

burdened is not safe for all the families that have now moved into this corridor. 

How will all this extra traffic be managed to ensure safe passage for all the walkers, bikers and 

especially children who all currently live and play in this area? 

Families have moved out to this area, away from high density development so their children have a safe 

environment to live in. This plan does not fit in our area. 

 

Sincerely. 
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